Annual Meeting

Thursday, January 23", 2025

RSVP: elisabeth.sandberg@vanderbilt.edu

or text 617-957-2169 (c)
by January 8 for lunch count

Where: The Commons
in the Large NPR Room on the 2nd floor
18th Avenue S & DeFord Bailey Avenue, Nashville, TN 37212

valet parking available and designated parking to be announced as well

Apartments

{:’, Center for Teaching o

=

Map  Satellite igeniy 4y,

3 (=)
5 Edgehill Ave
Ly Conter SO ¥ Wy o o
oy Lenter & Staltworth Child Care 5]
e Home Economics English Language Center The M
Maintenance Shop Broom
agng Lot 76 Garage
o m
Q : Mayborn 9 1207 17th Averue
1 Infant Care < South Garage
Vand tedical F
Center East North Tower < e &
~
Medical p phidi Sé;‘ ter e Big Machine Recorc
>arag J el Parkinglot 77
] Peabody
Esplanade
1 Hobbs Human Massage of Nashv
pedonnens
Dévelopment Dean's Residence 0 Nero I
North Hall s
o Hank Ingram House
»
L
WestHall \/ondarhin <
t <=
Central Garage () —~ 3
) P o
Q > © Murray Ho o)
6o Ava Sutherland House O W = o
Slerale P Keyboard shorteuts  Map data ©2024 Google, Nashvilie Davidson County  Terms  Report a map error

10:00 - 10:30 Coffee
10:30 - 11:00 VWC annual meeting and vote on Executive Board

11:00 - 12:00 Speaker: Vice provost for University Enrollment Affairs
and Dean of Admission and Financial Aid, Dr. Doug Christiansen

Dr. Christiansen will speak about scholarship and about Vanderbilt's future.

12:00 - 1:00 Lunch provided and sponsored by Doug Christiansen's office

Douglas L. Christiansen holds a Ph.D. in higher education administration. In his role as vice provost,
Christiansen serves as the university’s chief enrollment strategist, overseeing the offices of Undergraduate
Admissions, Student Financial Aid and Scholarships, Academic Affairs Process and Solution Implementations,
Student Accounts, University Registrar, Medical School Admissions, Graduate School Admissions, Analytics and
Enrollment Strategy, and International Student and Scholar Services. He leads the broader University Enrollment
Affairs Leadership Team, which in addition to the offices listed above directly partners with the office for
Planning and Institutional Effectiveness (PTE), the Career Center, and the School of Nursing Office of Strategic
Entollment Management. Christiansen also oversees the Ingram, Chancellors, and Cornelius Vanderbilt

scholarship programs and the POSSE Scholars program.

The Lunch Bunch will not meet the fourth Thursday in January.
See you at the Annual Meeting instead.



